ELMVALE         NEWSLETTER  
The 4 National Priorities for Scottish pupils are that they become

 Successful Learners, Effective Contributors, Responsible Citizens and Confident Individuals.

                                                 May 2022
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Dear Parents/Carers

Please find below a list of events for this term. This list can also be found on the school website.
Our very hard working Parent Council have managed to raise enough money to pay for a summer trip to Calderglen Country Park!
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Friday 27 May 

Thursday 2 June

Friday 3 June (Queen’s Jubilee)

Our school will close at 1.00pm on Friday 24 June and will reopen on Wednesday17th August at 9am as usual. 
Events / Dates
May
17 Parents Night
19 Parents Night
23 Health Week
24 am Sports Day (Petershill Park) – all parents welcome
25 Induction Meeting for new P1 children 1.30pm

26 Football Tournament (Lenzie)

31 Platinum Jubilee Celebration & special lunch
June

1 Induction Meeting for new P1 children 1.30pm
P5-7 Trip Calderglen Park
7 P1-4 Trip Calderglen Park
10 Prize Giving School Hall 9-10.30 P1-3, 10.45-12 P4-7
10 House Reward pm

15 P7 at Springburn Academy

Elmvale Meet the teacher

16 P7 at Springburn Academy

17 P7 at Caledonian University
20 P7 Leavers Assembly
21 P7 Leavers Party
Please Help!
Continue to check your child’s head on a daily basis for headlice. 
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Writer of the Month Award
 Well done to the following children who were successful in April – 

P1G Junior Glendinning
P1F - Muntether Alkhtemi

P2 - Fatma Alhawamdeh

P3/2 - Sidon Tewelde

P3 - Nandia Gantulga

P4/3 - Oceana Monaghan

P4 - Sophie Lin

P5 - Muhamed Fattah

P6/5 - Mohamed Allaban

P6 - Abi Thompson

P7/6 - Aiden Brown

P7 - Ahmed Alenezi

Danceathon

Thank you to everyone who helped to raise money for the school. P1-6 managed to raise just over £1000 and P7 raised £360. Money is still coming in so we should have a final total soon.
This was the first fund raising event since Christmas 2020. It will make a big impression on our depleted school funds as well as support the P7s in their Leavers party event.

School funds pay for parties, buses for trips, prizes – anything that will benefit children in our school.

Uniform
Uniform Bank will take any uniforms that are too small or are no longer needed. P7s, please don’t write on them at the end of term, pass them onto someone to wear again in the future.
Any unclaimed lost property will be sent there at the end of the session. 
Grant & Primary Team
Dear Parents/Carers
I would like to give a very warm welcome to our new children and their parents, they have settled well within our nursery class. I would also like to extend this welcome to our new member of staff, Nadia who is here to help manage long term sickness leave. 

Our planning focus of this month is:
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The Very Hungry Caterpillar Story
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The children have been learning mathematical language, counting, comparing, investigating symmetry design and problem solving, developing their curiosity and inquiry.

Mary Mary, Quite Contrary 

Nursery Rhyme
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The children have been exploring plants, they have been planting in our outdoor area and within the nursery, where they are beginning to identify different parts of plants and how they grow.

Reminder
Can parents/careers please remember that spills and accidents can occur in nursery. Please be mindful and send in a change of clothes for the children when needed. Thank you for your continued support.

IMPORTANT DATES

24th & 31st May – Visit Balornock Primary for all children starting in August.
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25th  May & 1st June – Visit to Elmvale Primary for all children starting in August. 

2nd & 3rd June – Nursery will be closed for the Queen’s Jubilee

17th June – Graduation for the children going to school in August parents/carers welcome.

Transition Packs

Clare our Lead Practitioner Attainment held a parents information session about transition packs for the children going to school.  It was lovely to reconnect with our families.  Please keep sending in your video’s and pictures of your children’s learning. If you are having any problems uploading any pictures/videos please speak to a member of staff.

I would like to thank you all for making me feel welcome, I am looking forward to having the opportunity with working with all the families and children at Elmvale nursery class.

Michelle Brown & Nursery Team
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